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' prove to be very worthwhile. More information on this and
 other ideas to enhance the Valley's rich history will follow in
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- |lis not only welcomed, it is encouraged.

|l things happen in numbers! We need all of us working

 month at the old library at 12:00 Noon. After the business

| history of the area or something interesting that may have

| restoring a couple of stagecoaches. Present plans are that

; || Headquarters after its restoration. (By the way VARRA is
 {lweli on its way to having that become a reality.}

| Saciety to keep our History alive for future generations to

President’'s Corner

As your new President, my main goal is to continue (with ||
the support of the membership) to preserve and o make
the public aware of the wonderful history of this valley. We
have lots of plans for the next vear, one of which is a car
tour of some of the histerical sites around the valley. I will

later newsletters. Suggestions from you, the membership,
Another goal is to increase our membership, Great

together to be good stewards in preserving our history. If
you are aware of anyone who might be interested in
becoming a member of the Society please invite them to
join us. ,

Let them know that we meet on the first Friday of the

mesating we have a speaker who will either talk on the

an efiect on our valley,

Our past president, in conjunction with many volunteers,
has been working diligently for the past couple of years to
compiete the restoration of Wolfe's Tomb. I'm happy to say
that it is very close to completion. What a shame if it was
just left to detericrate further. This is just another way that
the Historical Society continues to preserve our history!
And, thank you Eve, for all your hard work in spearheading
that effort!

Through a generous Grant we are also in the process of

they will most likely be on display at the Vail Ranch

Anyway, you can see that we are working hard within the
enjoy. And we need all of you to help us! ook forward to
serving as your president for the next year and would love
to hear from you and see you at our next and future

meetings. ; ,
Barbara Tobin
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